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Key Insights from Engagement with Councillors’ Offices

Expectation 

Management 

Timely 

Response

& Follow-up

Calgarians have 

high expectations 

for City services.

Trust deficits emerge when The City does not meet 

Calgarians’ expectations for service delivery.

Negative past 

experiences are 

more memorable 

than positive ones. 

Bad experiences 

influence mindset 

and willingness to 

engage in the 

process again.

There is a discrepancy between service 

level expectations and service level 

delivery, and variability in the quality of 

outcomes that Calgarians experience.

Urgent events need to 

be categorized, 

prioritized, and 

addressed in a timely 

manner.

Service providers 

need to provide

updates to the 

service requestor 

when work is 

handed-off and 

resolved.

Need timely information 

from City staff in evolving 

situations.

There is high reliance on individual 

connections. City staff turnover presents 

a challenge when a key contact is no 

longer part of a service area.

Timely response, 

including 

background 

information and 

timelines, can help 

manage 

expectations and 

address concerns.

Service providers need to follow-up 

with Calgarians on how their 

request was resolved.

To gain insight into the customer experience with service requests, sessions were held with Councillor office staff in 2024 January, with staff 

from 11 wards participating. The two main themes that emerged were expectation management and timely response and follow-up.

Below is what we heard from Councillor Office staff. These insights will help inform recommendations for improvement.
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